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Dear Colleagues,

Firstly, we'd like to thank each of you for your invaluable contribution to, and participation in, the
"MOS in the Next Decade" conference in La Palma. The great  success of the conference is a tribute
to the high quality of the presentations that each of you made during the week. This can only be
enhanced  by  the  written  record  of  your  work  that  we  now ask  you to  submit  for  the  upcoming
conference  proceedings,  which  will  be  published  in  the  Astronomical  Society  of  the  Pacific
Conference Series (ASPCS).

We've written brief guidelines for creating your manuscript, and provide links for downloading the
ASPCS Latex templates and style files, at

http://www.ing.iac.es/conferences/mos/authors.html

To ensure timely publication of the proceedings we request that contributions should be submitted no
later than 8th May 2015 by email to MOSLaPalma@ing.iac.es.

We're acutely aware that paper proceedings and on-line versions of talks strongly complement each
other, and so to encourage submission of manuscripts we will make available on-line copies of  all
talks when  at least 2/3 of manuscripts are submitted. If you do not want your talk to appear on-line,
please let us know.

Best regards,

Ian & Scott

Ian Skillen (ING) and Scott Trager (University of Groningen)

26th March 2015
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